From: Ann Chenhall <annlc325@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, November 13, 2022 8:57 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: SCPP Plan 1 COLA

CAUTION:External email.

| appreciated your presentation at the October SCPP meeting. Considering the amount of feedback that was received,
both on zoom and in writing, | know you are aware how many retirees are impacted by your recommendations to the
2023 Legislature.

When we were still working we had money taken out to invest in our retirement plan. When the Legislature stopped
paying their part, the unfunded liability was created and Plan 1 COLAs became a yearly lobbying effort.

Please work to fix this by recommending a 2 year Plan 1 COLA.

Thank you, Ann Chenhall,

Legislative Chair, Thurston County School Retirees Association

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



